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The PUC’s Independent Review Panel Report (IRPR) Issued in June 2011, attaches 
an Appendix G, which appears to be a PG&E document. The following question all
RELATE TO APPENDIX G.

Question 29

With respect to “Equipment Inspection and Testing Programs," are testing programs 
only for the equipment?

Answer 29

In Appendix G the “Equipment Inspection and Testing Programs” referenced are 
specific mitigations identified for System Safety for Electric Transmission, Electric 
Distribution and Electric Substation. Please reference the following documents in 
Appendix G that list these programs:

Attachment A6 - System Safety - Electric Transmission - Mitigation Matrix

Attachment A7 - System Safety - Electric Distribution - Mitigation Matrix

Attachment A8 - System Safety - Substation - Mitigation Matrix

Although Gas Transmission has maintenance and inspection programs such as leak 
survey, integrity management, regulator station maintenance, and pipeline patrolling, 
the term “Equipment Inspection and Testing Programs” in this document was 
specifically referring to Electric system safety mitigation activities.
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